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The EU, the Faroe Islands and Norway reached agreement on 21 November on sharing   NE
Atlantic mackerel fisheries for 2015, this implementing the five-year   arrangement between the
Parties for mackerel for the period 2014 to 2018 reached   in London on 12 March. Although
ICES (International Council for the Exploration   of the Sea) was unable to deliver scientific
advice, the Parties agreed to base   the 2015 TAC of 1,054,000 tonnes on the precautionary
reference points.
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